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Welcome………………………………………….S. Rogers, Principal 
Principal Rogers welcomed all attended and asked that each person 
introduced themselves and share their role as a SDMC member. 
 

Celebrations 
Principal Rogers shared the growth and achievement data with members 
around NWEA Map. She explained that although we showed major growth in 
specific content areas such as Reading and Science, we are still working to 
close achievement gaps and continue the growth in all areas of math, reading, 
and science. 
She also shared that recent district observation walk went well, where the 
teachers scored in Proficient I range, which compared to last district 
observation walk, we as a campus has shown growth in our instructional 
practices. 

 

Review Current Enrollment 
Principal Rogers shared that campus enrollment has increased since our last 
SDMC meeting. Current enrollment is at 370 students. She also touched on a 
need for an increase in PK. 
 

Teacher Evaluation System (TES Talk) 
Principal Rogers began this segment with a brief overview of TES to explain to 
those that may not have been present last SDMC Meeting. She displayed a PP 
that provided audience with an understanding of the framework that was 
voted on by stakeholders. She explained that attendees would engage in a 
video that discussed element of TES and ask that members take notes and/or 
scribe questions that they may have from the video to engage in a discussion. 
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After the video, attended expressed their feelings/ opinions about the 
evaluation system. Attendees asked a few questions, that Principal Rogers did 
not have the answer to but did jot them down and explained that she will find 
out and come back to the group to share. Attendees did ask when the board 
would be presented with the draft of the framework presented today. Principal 
Rogers explained that the Houston ISD Board Meeting would be held tonight. 
Questions: How is this evaluation system diƯerent from the one we are 
currently using? Will salaries be tied to this evaluation system and how? Will 
we continue to use the steps or will everyone revert to the hospital model for 
pay? 

Pre-Kindergarten Enrollment Brainstorm 
During this time Principal Rogers shared the PK Expansion. She shared that 
Young ES currently has spot available for students ages 3 and 4. She 
discussed the upcoming PK Festival that will be held at Lawson MS on March 
1. She also provided community member, Ms. Patterson with a flyer for the 
festival to share at her nearby church in which she is a member. During this 
time Principal Rogers solicited ideas to invite more families to enroll for PK. 
One idea was to send home enrollment information with students in our 
campus weekly newsletter which will be added in next week.  
Principal Rogers explained the research behind students attending PK at an 
early age as it supports their development and growth. 

 

Adjournment 
Meeting adjourned at 5:20p 

 
 


